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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

July 5, 2016 

 

BMV Announces New Executive Director  

of Communications and Marketing 
 

INDIANAPOLIS—Kent Abernathy, Commissioner of the Indiana Bureau of Motor Vehicles (BMV), 

announced today that Dennis Buterbaugh is the new Executive Director of Communications and 

Marketing at the BMV. 

 

Buterbaugh has spent the majority of his career in Pennsylvania and has experience working in state 

government serving as press secretary for Pennsylvania Department of Transportation, Pennsylvania 

Department of Environmental Protection and Pennsylvania Department of Corrections. He also has 

many years of experience as an on-camera anchor and reporter for various TV stations and received 

a Mid-Atlantic Emmy Award.  

 

Buterbaugh replaces Josh Gillespie who has taken a position with the Indiana State Board of 

Education.  

 

Please update your BMV contact to: 

 

Dennis Buterbaugh, Executive Director of Communications and Marketing 

Email: DButerbaugh@bmv.in.gov  

Desk phone: 317-233-5323 

Cell phone: 317-450-6804 
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